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The 1000 Books Before Kindergarten at the Clearview Library District began on Sept. 5, 

2017. The prizes and books were ordered and the staff was trained by Early Literacy 

Librarian, Andrea Cleland.  The staff of the Children’s Dept. announced the program at 

each preschool storytime held at the library and at outreach storytimes held outside the 

library.  The program was also announced in the Library’s September newsletter, the 

page is attached.   

 

As of June 21, 2018 the program has 226 kids registered.  

 

As of June 21, 2018, there are 10 children who have read 1000 books (or had 1000 

books read to them).  We are likely to have more than that by September 20th when the 

first party to celebrate the “finishers” will be held.  Beth Epley has been hired for the 

party. She is creating a story program especially for the Clearview Library District 

program called "The Room of 1000 Tales."  

 

Without the help of this Grant, we would not have been able to launch this program at 

the Clearview Library District.   

 

 



 
 

Facebook post from the Clearview Library District Facebook page from Jan. 8, 2018. 
 
  

 



 


